
         January 2016

Dear Parents, 

It has been a long-standing tradition at St. James Academy to host a 
Valentine's Day baby shower for needy women and their babies. Each 
Preschool-8th grade class will have a specific organization which they 
will be supporting. 

The organizations that will benefit from our gifts have been chosen 
because they are pro-life agencies. They include: CAPS, Veronica's 
Home, Life Choices, Culture of Life Family Services (COLFS), and 
Birth Choice. 

The shower will be held on Thursday, February 11th. This will be a non-
uniform dress-up day. Students should dress as if they are attending a 
party (no jeans or colored jeans allowed). Each child should bring a 
nicely wrapped baby gift. As the party progresses, each child unwraps 
his/her gift and presents it to the class.  Some suggestions  are baby 
cereal, formula (Similac only), disposable diapers , and layette items. 
Clothing should be new, and size 18 months or under. Although baby 
clothing is a lovely gift and very appreciated, it should be noted that 
Similac formula and diapers are always greatly needed and appreciated 
by all of these organization. 

This is a wonderful opportunity to help those less fortunate, and have 
fun at the same time. We thank you in advance for your generosity. 

Blessings, 
St. James Academy Teachers 

Preschool- CAPS 
Kindergarten- CAPS 
1st- CAPS 
2nd- Veronica's Home 
3rd- Life Choices 
4th- Life Choices 
5th- Birth Choice 
6th- Culture of Life Family Services 
7th and 8th- Birth Choice 


